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Thank you for supporting your child with their ‘Robin Hood and the 
Birthday Cake’ play script covers. We have been very impressed with 
the variety of ideas and the thought and care that has clearly been 
put into these. We have now laminated these and the children have 
enjoyed looking at each other’s. In school, we are now writing our 
own scenes of the story. 
 
We were delighted to welcome Gareth Baker (our patron of reading) 
back to our class on Wednesday morning. The children thoroughly 
enjoyed their creative writing session with Gareth, developing a 
Greek myth of their own. He was extremely impressed with both the 
children’s ideas and their behaviour. 
 
We are pleased that so many children are now remembering to bring 
warmer clothing for our two weekly outdoor P.E. sessions. It has 
been very cold up on the field recently and gloves are proving to be 
the way forward! 
 
For homework this week, we would like the children to complete the 
attached sheet. We have talked about the different units of time in 
class. As we will not be setting any further homework over half term, 
we would like the children to learn their responses in preparation for 
an informal test during the first week back after half term. (It will be 
the same sheet) 
 
Times table tests will continue to take place every Wednesday as 
normal. 
 
May we take this opportunity to wish you all a relaxing half term 
break and to thank you for your continued support and positive 
comments. 
 

Please return homework to school by: Wednesday 28th February 



 


